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Special Needs Transportation 
 
The Redford Union Schools provides transportation for Special Needs Students based on 
information relayed in a student’s “IEP.”  The Transportation Department only receives limited 
information about each student including the school the child will attend, eligibility for 
transportation, specific medical needs or allergies.    
 
Our staff members receive training and support on working with Special Needs students and we 
welcome additional information you wish to share that may help us provide a pleasant 
experience for your child. For example, if your child is combative about their bus ride but enjoys 
glossy magazines, we will do our best to provide a suitable distraction that will lessen their 
emotional discomfort on the bus.  Our bus drivers and bus aides want to provide the safest and 
best service possible. 
 
Our buses will visit each regularly scheduled stop on a daily basis per the routing information 
you receive from our office.  However, after three days of stopping with no activity from your 
child, we will discontinue service at your stop.  You must call our office at 313-242-4400 to 
resume service. 
 


